40th Anniversary Reunion Dinner – Registration Update on 30th October 2009 
Dear Alumni,
Our long registration period since December last year is finally coming to an end.  Thanks to your support, the response has been overwhelming.  Only a very limited number of seats are still available.
May I remind you once again that registration will be closed tomorrow (31st October 2009).  If you still want to grab this last-minute chance, you’d better hurry!  However, tickets will only be issued on a first-come-first-serve basis even if you bank-in on or before 31st October.   
Those who have registered (except for the very recent ones) should already have received a confirmation letter from the undersigned either through your delegate in group registrations, or individually in single cases.

If you have any queries at all, please feel free to contact me at dorcasl@gmail.com. 

Looking forward to a memorable evening.     

Best regards,

40th Anniversary Celebration Alumni Planning Committee

Lam Mei Ling, Dorcas
Ticket Coordinator

